CHAIR REPORT 2020

To say that this has been an unusual year would be an understatement. In writing this at the
end of April it is not known if Castlegar will be able to host our Zone 1 Tournament this year.
Social distancing, being unable to hole the ball or touch the flag will certainly put a unique spin
on the game of golf. Our yearly get together if possible at all may come in the fall or by Zoom
meeting.

This year had nothing on the agenda that needed to be voted on or discussed. Over the past
year | did not have any queries from Club Captains that needed to be addressed. The big
change was the World Handicap System that came into effect in January. April has addressed
this in her year end Rules report and has given us the link on the BC Golf website.

The Executive did hold a vote and the majority decided not to invoice for Levies this year. With
plenty of cash in the Credit Union we can easily subsidize player participation if the Zone
tournament does go ahead and players that represent us in Senior, Amateur or Junior events.
We anticipate invoicing as usual next spring.

My term ends next spring and | would like to give a heads up that | will not be running again.
Lynne Cranna has indicated that she also will not volunteer. Life changes and we are thinking
of getting closer to grandchildren.

Wishing you all good golfing and that we can all adapt to what ever this world throws at us.

Paula Howe
Chair Zone 1



